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Classroom News

Welcome Back to the new year, 
hoping everyone had a happy and 
safe vacation.

During the month of January we 
will be learning all about ‘Farm 
animals’ and ‘Pets’.  
We will be naming and 
recognizing common farm and pet 
animals. We will also be  learning 
the sounds they make and how 
they move. 

We will have fun singing animal 
songs, reading stories and making 
animal crafts throughout the 
month.

Twinkle Little Stars:
Birthdays



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

Reminders

♪ Old Mac Donald had a farm.

♪ Baa, Baa Black sheep.

♪ 5 little ducks.

Please note that due to allergies within 
the classroom I am asking that you do not 
send  NUTS of any kind, including 
PEANUT BUTTER or any kind of 
BERRIES.  Thankyou for your cooperation 
in this matter.  

As the weather is becoming cooler please 
label all hats, cardigans, jackets etc.

Send water to school with your child 
daily.

I would like to ask you to cut your 
child’s fingernails regularly for the 
safety of your child and others.

Yellow


